THORNTOWN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



PTO NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2023



HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We're looking forward to a great 2023!
Thorntown PTO is proud to support both students and teachers! Through your generous donations last fall, the PTO was able to support 15 teachers in Teacher Grants worth \$2,112!
Grants included books for classroom libraries, flexible seating, paper cutter, school counseling games, mesh bags, dry erase boards and markers, reading station games, rolling carts, Literacy Loft subscription, and Scholastic Science News. What great investments in our school!

IMPORTANT DATES

JANUARY 2023

16 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day (NO SCHOOL)

25 - eLearning Day

FEBRUARY 2023

2 - Groundhog Day

6 - PTO Meeting at 6:30 pm

14 - Valentine's Day

20 - President's Day

20-21 - Winter Break (NO SCHOOL)

22 - Visiting Author Dani R-G "Please"



I WOULD LOVE YOUR HELP! CONTACT ME TODAY, SO WE CAN HAVE A CHAT!



ELISHA BUCHANAN PTO President

elishalbuchanan@gmail.com

SPIRIT WEAR

Thank you for supporting your favorite Thorntown Keewasakees! The PTO's annual Spirit Wear fundraiser occurred in November and raised \$482! These funds will be used to sponsor the Visiting Author in February! More details to come!

FALL BOOK FAIR

The Fall Book Fair was the 2nd largest ever!! The total was \$9,052! Proceeds went for additional books in classroom libraries and to add/replace school library books! Each teacher also receives \$100 to use at the upcoming Spring Book Fair March 20-23! Thank you for supporting

reading at Thorntown!!

READ-A-THON

Thorntown students had a GREAT day of reading on Nov 22! And the PTO raised \$2993 through your generosity! These donations will help support Family Night in March, School Convocation in April and Teacher Appreciation in May! Congrats to Mrs. Redman's and Mrs. Keith's classes-classroom winners!





